
 

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT 

 
 

July 1, 2022 

ICMS #: 2022-0540        

 

On June 27, 2022, the OPO received an online complaint.  

The complainant alleges: A ticket was issued for parking in handicap despite having a 
placard. It seems the officer didn’t take the time to exit their vehicle before writing the 
ticket. Or perhaps they lack observation skills to see a bright blue placard. 

 

This notice of complaint is a request for Internal Affairs to initiate an investigation to 
determine if the employee conduct is within compliance of APD policy, Civil Service 
Rules, and Municipal Civil Service Rules. 

 


